
 
 

CONSULTING ENGINEERS  
 

 

 

REGISTERED OFFICE 

1 Galway Business Park Telephone +353 91 587116 

Dangan Email info@ryanhanley.ie 

Galway H91 A3EF Web www.ryanhanley.ie 

 

 
A Chara, 
 
 
Ryan Hanley Consulting Engineers were appointed by Limerick City & County Council (LCCC) as 
Engineering and Environmental consultants to prepare an Environmental Impact Assessment Report for the 
proposed University of Limerick to National Technology Park cycle path project (UL to NTP cycle path). 
Following initial information gathering and surveys a number of route options were considered and a 
preferred option identified. The design of the preferred route option is constraints-led, with a view to 
minimising environmental impacts. 
 
In keeping with legal requirements and the EPA guidelines, the project team would appreciate any views 
or comments that you may have in relation to the scope of the environmental impact assessment of the 
proposed UL to NTP cycle path, as set out in the enclosed EIA Scoping Report. Ryan Hanley would 
appreciate any comments on any potential environmental consequences you perceive may result from 
construction and/or operation of the proposed cycle path so that these, where possible, can be considered 
in the development of the EIAR. We would appreciate any responses you may have on the cycle path by 
Friday the 16th July 2021. In order to facilitate this, a scoping pack providing details of the proposed 
scheme is enclosed with this letter. If you require more details or have any queries, please contact us. 
 
Comments can be issued by return to: 
 
By post to: Grace Kilbane, Ryan Hanley Consulting Engineers, 1 Galway Business Park, Dangan, Galway, 
H91A3EF 
 
Or by email to: kilbaneg@ryanhanley.ie  
 
We would appreciate that you would forward this document to the most appropriate person within your 
organisation, if it has been issued to you in error. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Grace Kilbane 

________________ 
G. Kilbane 
Ryan Hanley Ecologist 
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